
You said, 
we did!

Thank you for getting involved with our Future 
Curriculum Planning event on 25 November 2022.  
Since then we have been reviewing the feedback 
and making changes where we can.

In September we’re launching our Adult Learning provision which 
includes upskilling, CPD and bitesize learning for all sectors. We’re 
also able to offer bespoke courses to suit individual business needs. 
Register to attend the launch by emailing marketing@ucm.ac.im.

You said that the Island will see 
growth in the Science, Digital  

and Health & Care sectors

We are exploring a Science Apprenticeship in 
the form of HNC Science (we have met with 

two employers and are reaching out to more), 
working with DfE on their Digital Academy 

project and asking employer groups about their 
Health & Social Care needs through workshops.

You identified key skills/knowledge 
for future employees including 

critical thinking, emotional 
intelligence, sustainability, 

teamwork and timekeeping. 

We have refreshed our pastoral tutorial 
system to include five new tutorials.

You said employees need  
to understand IoT and AI. 

We have a UCM working party meeting to look at 
our role in digital developments, but specifically 

AI.  UCM has three IoT projects currently 
undertaken by students; one is concerned with 

the availability of disabled parking spaces at UCM, 
another looks at the amount of CO2 in classrooms.

You told us that Leadership and 
Management was one of the top 

three skills each sector needs.

We are offering a Level 5 Qualification in 
Leadership and Management from October 2023. 

You told us that Literacy and  
Numeracy was one of the top  
three skills each sector needs.

We are continuing to provide free  
Maths and English courses.

You said Green Technology and 
Sustainability were two of the most 

important future skills requirements for 
the Isle of Man in the next 5-10 years.

We have developed a whole-college approach to 
sustainability which involves staff, students, our 
operations and, importantly, is embedded in all 

our courses; we’ll be launching our sustainability 
strategy in October along with the six working 
parties to ensure we’re meeting our objectives.

You told us that Flexible Learning, 
a Flexible Curriculum and more 

Apprenticeships are the best 
modes of delivery for you.

We are investing in an online learning platform  
to complement our existing provision.
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